
Thursday 9th of March

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 1, 2023

Monday the 13th of March Labour Day Public Holiday

Wednesday the 5th of April Student led IEP meetings - 3:45pm to 7pm

Thursday the 6th of April (last day of term 1) Student led IEP meetings - 9am to 2pm

Monday the 24th of April First day of Term 2

Tuesday the 25th of April ANZAC Day Public Holiday

Wednesday 26th to Friday 28th April Grade 4 - 6 School Camp

Monday the 22nd of May School Photos

2024 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our annual athletics day/celebration yesterday. All of our students
embraced their House Teams and colours and hats off to all of our adult community members who joined in the
spirit of the day too. We broke records with the number of parents/caregivers/guardians who participated in our
annual family race. A special thanks to Drew for organising the day.













WELCOME MARYANA!
I’d like to express a very a warm welcome to Maryana Rajic. Maryana is working in the office with Mel, come past
and say hello.

SCHOOL COUNCIL
Last night our School Council met for the first time this year. In our next newsletter I will be adding photos of all
members for our school community to be able to connect with our members within the playground/community. Our
school council consists of nine members; 6 parent members and 3 school staff members.
Our members are:

Bec Wood - President
Gerard Daley - Vice President
Will Rigney - Treasurer
Shantelle Ryan
Emma Peel
Wendy Wafa
Steve Stafford
Hayriye Ali
Jenny Shaw

I’d like to thank all of our councillors for volunteering their time.

STUDENT LED INDIVIDUAL EDUCATION PLAN (IEP) MEETINGS
Bookings for our end of term student-led IEP meetings will be available through Compass early next week. They
will take place:

-          Wednesday the 5th of April 3:45 to 7pm

-          Thursday the 6th of April 9am to 2pm

Information on how to book through Compass will also be sent out through a post.



STATEMENT OF COMMITMENT TO CHILD SAFETY
Reservoir Views Primary School is a child safe organisation which welcomes all children, young people and their
families.

We are committed to providing environments where our students are welcome and feel safe, where their
participation is valued, their views respected, and their voices are heard about decisions that affect their lives. Our
child safe policies, strategies and practices are inclusive of the needs of all children and students.

We have no tolerance for child abuse and take proactive steps to identify and manage any risks of harm to
students in our school environments.

We promote positive relationships between students and adults and between students and their peers. These
relationships are based on trust and respect.

We take proactive steps to identify and manage any risk of harm to students in our school environment. When child
safety concerns are raised or identified, we treat these seriously and respond promptly and thoroughly.

Particular attention is given to the child safety needs of Aboriginal students, those from culturally and linguistically
diverse backgrounds, international students, students with disabilities, those unable to live at home, children and
young people who identify as lesbian, gay, bisexual, trans and gender diverse, intersex and queer (LGBTIQ+) and
other students experiencing risk or vulnerability. Inappropriate or harmful behaviour targeting students based on
these or other characteristics, such as racism or homophobia, are not tolerated at our school, and any instances
identified will be addressed with appropriate consequences.

Child safety is a shared responsibility. Every person involved in our school has an important role in promoting child
safety and wellbeing and promptly raising any issues or concerns about a child’s safety.
We are committed to regularly reviewing our child safe practices, and seeking input from our students, families,
staff, and volunteers to inform our ongoing strategies.

All of our Child Safe policies are located on our school website
https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

2024 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS
It may seem early, but we are already scheduling school tours and taking enrolments for 2024 Foundation
students. Please come and see me, Hayriye or Mel to schedule a tour or make an enrolment for 2024 or call the
school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful school and Hayriye and myself thoroughly enjoy
meeting with families individually or in small groups to talk about what makes Reservoir Views amazing and to
explore our classrooms and facilities.

LABOUR DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY
A reminder that this Monday is a public holiday. I hope everyone enjoys the long weekend.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


BETTER IN BELLIES FOOD RELIEF PARCELS

Effected by COVID and don't have a healthcare card you're eligible for assistance through our Better in Bellies
Food Relief Program

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/work-for-the-soul-12075218960?aff=

Becoming a recipient means you are helping with the enormous amount of food waste and the environment!
💪🏼🥦🥒🌽🍎🍊🍐🍋🍉

Items change from week to week but the following are often provided:

● Fresh milk and bread
● A wide variety of vegetables and fruit,
● Yogurts Tamar and Ghobani
● Frozen broccoli and cauliflower florets frozen vegetables frozen wedges
● Veggie burgers
● Kombuchas
● Cereals, rice and pastas
● Long life non dairy milks
● Much more

Collection of parcels can be arranged via one of our parents or at a collection point in Preston at 2pm on Tuesdays.

Work For The Soul is a registered charity that provides projects and services that support and assist the
distressed, at risk and the most vulnerable and in need in our communities

Work For The Soul is distributing food relief parcels helping the most vulnerable in the community through it's
partnering relationship with Foodbank Victoria

There is a $10.00 non-refundable admin fee to cover the operating cost of this service

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com.au%2Fo%2Fwork-for-the-soul-12075218960%3Faff%3D&data=05%7C01%7Cstephen.stafford%40education.vic.gov.au%7C759e613853844302b36908db202626c1%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638139120453720584%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZyYWrAxcKDX5dYTgYOHjlM%2BYFhZtFyQgjwmD9R%2FzZf0%3D&reserved=0

























